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City Issues Executive Order to Close Restaurants 
 
  

 
 

To protect public health and contain the transmission of the Coronavirus (COVID-19), the City of 

Pompano Beach has issued an Executive Order to close restaurants. 

 

In a Proclamation issued this afternoon, Mayor Rex Hardin declared and re-established that a 

public health emergency exists and issued an Executive Order requiring all restaurants, cafeterias, 

and other food establishments within the City of Pompano Beach to close effective 10:00 p.m., 

Friday, March 20th for 30 days up through and including April 17th. 

 

Such establishments may provide drive-thru, delivery, take-out, and exterior pick-up food services 

only. 

 

In affirming a commitment to our local community Mayor Hardin stated, “I encourage all of our 

residents to visit our local restaurants which remain open and order food for take-out and delivery”.  

 


